Upper Tyrone Township Supervisors Regular Meeting
June 10, 2014

Meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call:  Mr. Edwards, present, Mr. Beranek, present, Mr. Cook, present.

Persons Attending:  Solicitor Cicconi, Jackie Beranek, Ron Lewandowski, Edwin Zaffina, Engineer Bill Utzman and Secretary Lori Henry.

Mr. Beranek motioned to approve the May 13, 2014 minutes as written.  Mr. Cook seconded the motion.  Vote – Mr. Beranek, yes, Mr. Cook, yes, Mr. Edwards, yes.  Motion accepted.

Treasurers report as of 05/13/2014:

(See Attached Balance Sheet)

Mr. Cook motioned to approve the treasurer’s report.  Mr. Beranek seconded the motion.  Vote – Mr. Cook, yes, Mr. Beranek, yes, Mr. Edwards, yes.  Motion accepted.
Public Comment:  None

Motion to Pay Bills:

Mr. Beranek motioned to pay the bills for the month of June 2014.  Mr. Cook seconded the motion.  Vote – Mr. Beranek, yes, Mr. Cook, yes, Mr. Edwards, yes.  Motion accepted.

Correspondence:
1st piece of correspondence was from the PSATS CDL Program regarding the “Probable Cause” workshop that is federally required.  AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST
Cost of workshop is a minimum of $700.00 for first 20 people.  Mrs. Henry requested approval from Supervisors to allow her to attend Association meeting to ask other Township Officials for interests.

Mr. Beranek motioned to allow Lori Henry to attend the Association meeting to announce the “Probable Cause” workshop that is federally required for CDL employee supervisors.  Mrs. Henry will set up date, time and location for workshop to be held if there is enough interest.  Mr. Cook seconded the motion.  Vote – Mr. Edwards, yes, Mr. Cook, yes, Mr. Beranek, yes.  Motion accepted.
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